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DEPARTMENT OF POLICE

NOTICE 1476 OF 2022

DRAFT AMENDMENTS MADE IN TERMS OF THE PRIVATE SECURITY
INDUSTRY REGULATION ACT, 2001 (ACT NO. 56 OF 2001)

Please note that the Draft Amendment Regulations in terms of the Private
Security Industry Regulation Act, 2001 (Act No.56 of 2001) relating to Uniforms,
Insignia and Badges are hereby withdrawn effective from the date of publication, to
allow for reconsideration of some substantive issues raised by some members of

the industry.

For queries, or to obtain additional information, contact Adv. Howard Thwane
(Senior Manager: Legal Services); E-mail: Howard. THWANE@psira.co.za; or
Telephone number: (012) 003 0586.

B.H CELE, MP

Minister of Police

Date: ﬁ[ﬁ! /Zsz
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